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Rome, 8th November 2018 

Dear Professor Pace, 

I am writing to express my thanks for bringing to our attention your work on the ‘Turin Men’ 

project which you have undertaken with the Away from the Western Front charity. The ceremony 

you will hold in Turin on 11 November with your students will be a fitting way to commemorate 

the sixteen British soldiers buried there dating from the end of the First World War. 

As the centenary of the Armistice, 2018 is an important occasion to reflect on the sacrifices 

made during the conflict. As you will be aware there are a number of special ceremonies taking 

place across the world to mark this special date. I am delighted that your research project will 

culminate in sharing the fascinating stories of how the soldiers treated at the ‘B’ section of 29th  

Stationary Hospital came to be laid to rest there. 

I send my best wishes to you and your students and wish you the best with your continued 

research and the ceremony. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

                 Jill Morris 

 


